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Wednesday 27th January 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

For many years Clutton Primary School has been an integral part of the Clutton Bulb Show, 

organised through ​Clutton Horticultural Society​. Each year they generously provide all pupils with 

bulbs to plant and helpful instructions, and this year this has continued.  

 

Previously, the school has enjoyed welcoming the whole community to enjoy the pupil’s work and 

exhibits. This year continues to provide challenges like no other, but we really value our local 

community and want to continue to keep this tradition alive and thriving. However, we will need 

to do this differently to help keep everyone as safe as possible.  

 

We would, therefore, like to set up ​‘The Clutton Bulb Show Trail’​  on the weekend of 6th and 7th 

March.  

 

In the last week of this term, as part of the home learning provision, children will be writing a 

poem in their very best handwriting, and embellishing with a decorated border or picture. These 

will be inspired by the theme of ‘Heroes’, showing our thanks and appreciation for all those 

helping during the pandemic. Pupils will also be creating a spring flower piece of art to share, 

inspired by local flowers found in our village. The art will vary in style, and will be inspired by a 

diverse range of artists that we study as part of our school curriculum. Further details of this will 

be provided by individual class teachers. 

 

Other categories your child (and their siblings!) may like to take part in are: 

- Making an animal out of vegetables 

- Creating a miniature garden 

- Displaying the bulbs (hopefully now plants!) that each child was given to plant in the 

autumn term.  

 

We are hoping as many of you as possible would  like to join in this special village event, by 

showcasing your contribution as part of the trail.  Please display it in your windows (or if the 

weather is nice, display outside)  on the weekend of 6/7th March and put any other creations 

outside in a place where it is clearly visible for all following the trail to enjoy.  
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For those who would like to take part, please add your name and address to the ​entry form​ by 

TUESDAY 2ND MARCH,​ so that your location can be added to the trail map (name and address will 

not be displayed on the map). 

 

Once the map has been finalised, it will be displayed on the​ school website​, our Facebook page 

and a hard copy can be made available on request. 

 

Kind regards,  

Mrs Cowgill and Mrs Willcox. 
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